CTUIR INFLATION ASSISTANCE
Payment & Check Cashing Information for CTUIR enrolled Tribal Member Distribution

CTUIR DISTRIBUTION INFO

On Wednesday July 20, 2022, CTUIR will be issuing Inflation
Assistance Payments to all tribal members in the amount of
$2,000. Tribal Members not set up with direct deposit will
receive the payment in the form of a check. Checks issued to
minors may be payable to the parent or guardian and as a result
some tribal members will receive multiple checks.

ARROWHEAD CHECK CASHING INFO

Mission Market will NOT be available to conduct check
cashing for this distribution. Arrowhead Travel Plaza will
be available to cash checks for this distribution and will
also be waiving the cashing fee be for this distribution.
Arrowhead will only be available to cash (1) ONE check
per day, per person.

WILDHORSE CHECK CASHING INFO

Wildhorse Resort & Casino will be available to cash
checks for the Inflation Assistance distribution. No check
' cashing fees will be applied. There will be a limit of (4)
FOUR checks (Max of $8,000) per person, within a 24 hour
period.

Checks will need to be endorsed at the time of presenting and must have acceptable
ID, which includes CTUIR Tribal ID dated after 12/7/2009. Checks can only be cashed
for the original payee, no third party endorsements accepted.
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